Messrs. P. Smit Jr. No.418.

iiry regarding poop deck overhanging a tonnage opening
the upper deck.

It is submitted the Rotterdam Surveyors be
lested to inform the Builders that the question of
Qmusea and pogp overhang in way of a tonnage opening
the upper deck has been discussed with the Boerd of
le unofficially, and it has beemjascertained that while
dbjection will be taken to the:f ing of sidehouses, there
b be no deck over the tonnage opening if the tween deck
8@ i8 to be exempted from tonnage measurement.

In the case referred to it will thérefore be
délary %o recess the poop deock as indicated on the sketch,

i@h to return,
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